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School starts at 9am (Nursery 

8.45am and 12.15pm), gates 

will be shut promptly.  

Please ensure children are in 

class in plenty of time. Please 

pick your child up promptly at 

the end of the day at 3.10pm 

(KS1) or 3:15pm (KS2) 

Our Lady of Peace Catholic Primary 

and Nursery School has a commit-

ment to safeguarding and promoting 

the welfare of children. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carer, 

 
Year 6 LEGOLAND Trip 
Year 6 children and staff went to LEGOLAND on Monday, a 
fun filled day was had by all and the children were very well 
behaved and enjoyed the day thoroughly. 
 
 
Sports Day—Year 3 and 4 

Well done to Year 3 and 4 for an amazing sports day, you all worked so hard and I’m sure 
there are some budding athletes in the making. 

Can we please remind you that Year 5 and 6 will have there sports day on the Wednesday 12th 
July.   

  

Science Day 

The whole school enjoyed an amazing fact finding Science day on Thursday.   The children  

embraced the day wholeheartedly and enjoyed learning in a very practical way.   More photos 

will be available on the website very soon. 

 

 

 
 

 

Summer Reading Challenge 

Miss Ali from Slough Libraries visited the whole school today to launch the Sum-

mer Reading Challenge. Some of the children said that their parents had already told 

them about all the prizes and stickers so thank you so much for supporting your  

local library and of course, your child's reading development! Miss Ali reassured the 

children that there would be some smelly stickers this year along with med-

als, book bags, certificates and a great selection of books to keep them entertained 

over the holidays. We also said thank you to our Year 6 librarians who have been 

looking after our school libraries and promoting all our reading events this year. 

Sponsored Spelling Bee 

Congratulations to all the children who took part in the school's Spon-

sored Spelling Bee today.  As well as helping to fund the new statue, your  

children will have been finding out how well they know the spellings from the  

National Curriculum! Teachers will be marking the spellings and will send home 

the results on Monday. Please return sponsorship money by Monday 17th July. 

Thank you! 



“In quietness and confidence shall be 

your strength” 

Isaiah 30.15 

 

 

Year 6 Disco 5:30pm to 7pm 

The Year 6 disco will be on the Tuesday 11th July, please can we remind you that your child needs to be picked up by an 

adult.  If you, as the parent are not able to pick your child up,  please inform a member of staff of who will be collecting 

your child. 

 

Library Books 

As from Wednesday 12th July, children will not be issued with a reading book. Please return any school reading books or library 

books by Monday 17th July. Thank you. 

 

St Josephs Catholic High School Summer Fayre 

St Josephs Catholic High School will be having their Summer Fayre on Saturday 8th July 2017  from 12pm to 3pm.  All welcome 

to go along and enjoy the day, there will be a Gladiator Dual, Traditional Stalls , Food and BBQ , Raffles and more  

 
Church Bulletin 
Please see the attachment for this week’s Church Bulletin. 

 

 

Mrs J O’Keeffe 

Headteacher 

 



  

KS2 Pupil Of the Week —w/e  7th July 2017 

St Clare Ashleigh Martyn For always trying her best in all subjects. For being polite and 

well mannered all year. A joy to have in our class. 

St Peter 

  

Jeevan Khera For working consistently well throughout the year across all 

subjects and in recognition of your successes during sports 

St John Bosco Teagan Daly For great class participation and for working really hard this 

week , keep up the good work Teagan. Well  Done! 

St Columba Bianka Saja 

 

Bradley Kamau 

For always working hard and being kind and considerate to 

others. Well Done! 

For always being kind, helpful and considerate to others. Well 

Done! 

St Blaise Leila Simon For trying her best on Sports Day and being a good role model 

of sportsmanship. 

St Paul Sam Carty For being helpful in class at all times. Well done Sam. 

St Maximilian Zenab Husain For wonderful contributions to class discussions and huge im-

provement in her Maths work. Well Done Zenab. 

St Ethelbert Kaiden Richardson Good progress in all subjects, well done! 

St Dunstan Kacper Wocial A young man who has made great progress throughout the 

year and is growing in confidence all the time, well done! 

St Joseph Charlotte Roff Charlotte has shown kindness, politeness and helpfulness 

throughout the year. She has been an absolute pleasure to 

teach. 

St Brigid Maryam Ali For being a kind and thoughtful person. Maryam has truly 

lived out God’s word by giving her time repeatedly  to a chari-

table cause. Well Done! 

St Cuthbert Connor Power ...For literally “going the extra mile” during Sports Day for the 

younger children by jogging around the track with them to of-

fer encouragement on a very hot, sunny day. Well Done! 



  4 

Attendance of the Week (w/e 7th July 2017) 

Year band Percentage 

Nursery 89% 

Reception 93% 

Year 1 96% 

Year 2 89% 

Year 3 96% 

Year 4 96% 

Year 5 89% 

Year 6 97% 

Tuesday 11th July Year 6 Leavers Disco—5:30pm to 7pm in KS2 school hall 

Wednesday 12th July Optional Open Evening for KS1 

Thursday 13th July Optional Open Evening for Ks2 

Monday 17th July KS1 SPORTS DAY (Reception Class) at 9:15am  
KS1 SPORTS DAY (Key Stage 1) at 10:30am 

Tuesday 18th July Year 6 leavers Mass at 6pm.  Our Lady of Peace Church 

Thursday 20th July  End of Term for Nursery  

Friday 21st July  End of Term—Finish at 1:15pm  

Monday 4th September INSET DAY 

Tuesdat 5th September INSET DAY 

Wednesday 6th September Start of Autumn Term—Children to return to school  

Tuesday 12th September Buck 11+ Prep tests 

Thursday 14th September Bucks 11+ Test 

Monday 25th September  to Fri-

day 29th September 

Travelling Book Fair visiting the school 

Useful Dates for Your Diary  


